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Northwest Tandem Rally 
 
Valleyfest Brings the 2025 Northwest Tandem Rally to Spokane Valley this Summer 
 
The 2025 Northwest Tandem Rally rolls into Spokane Valley this July 4–6, 2025, bringing tandem 
cyclists from across the country for an unforgettable weekend of riding and fun! Hosted by Valleyfest and 
Cycle Celebration, this amazing event will be held at the CenterPlace Regional Event Center, with all 
rides starting and ending at 2426 N Discovery Place, Spokane Valley, WA. 
 
Participants will enjoy two full days of scenic, supported rides through the rolling hills and backroads of 
Spokane Valley, along with breathtaking stretches of the Centennial Trail. From short to long routes, there 
is a ride for everyone and plenty of camaraderie along the way. In addition to cycling, the rally promises 
live music, festive gatherings, fun with the rally's playful mascots, the Marmots, and a chance to explore 
the local charm of Spokane Valley's parks, trails, breweries, and restaurants. 
 
The weekend kicks off with packet pick-up on July 4 from 1:00 - 4:00 p.m. at CenterPlace Regional 
Event Center. July 5th and 6th, the rides start each morning at 7:30 a.m. from CenterPlace and tour 
Spokane Valley, Palouse Prairie, and Greenbluff.  Registration includes a rally license plate, logo pins, an 
ice cream social, and a Sunday box lunch. Cyclists and their families are also invited to celebrate July 4 
with fireworks at the Spokane Indians baseball game. 
 
Whether you're a seasoned tandem team or new to the adventure, this rally offers an unbeatable 
opportunity to ride, connect, and create lasting memories. Registration is open now through July 1, 2025. 
For more details, visit https://cyclecelebration.com/NWTR/. 
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